
Thanks to funding from State Farm, our program provides free
car seats to economically disadvantaged families.

Talk to your social services advocate at WIC, Head Start, DHHS,
etc. or your child’s pediatrician. Ask them to contact Safe Kids
Maine at (207) 830-1123 or info@safekidsmaine.org to make a
referral for a free car seat for your child.

Serving children from pre-birth and up.

www.safekidsmaine.org

ARE YOU STRUGGLING
TO AFFORD A CAR SEAT

FOR YOUR CHILD?

Safe Kids Maine can help!

CURRENT DISTRIBUTION LOCATIONS:
BANGOR, WATERVILLE, AND
SOUTH PORTLAND


